
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to express our gratitude to the following 

individuals for decorating our beautiful church: 

 

Anne Avalos, Ginny Chan, Dana Chan, Mike Chan,  

Junie Chan, Lexy Chan and Connie Thorsen 
 



Christmas 2020 

The sanctuary decorations were given by:  

 

 

Erica, Corinne & Vanessa Bart 

In loving memory of Ellen Bart 

and Dorothy Rama 

 

The Chan Family 

In loving memory of those 

who passed away this year 

 

Eleanor Doyle 

In memory of Catherine 

Martinez 

 

Gessner Family 

In memory of Arnold and 

Betty Gessner by their 

children, grandchildren and  

great grandchildren 

 

Raymond & Helen Groll 

In memory of the Groll Family 

 

Barbara & Bob Hoe 

In loving memory of their 

parents and in appreciation 

of their children and 

grandchildren 

 

In appreciation of Emerson 

Chen 

 

 

 

 

Judi Hunt 

In appreciation of Sean Cotty 

& our Choir 

 

Marlene Kazanis 

In memory of Andrew Andela 

 

Norma Keller & Family 

In memory of their loved ones 

 

Judith Knese 

 

The Krsnak Family 

In appreciation of everyone 

at COTH who has kept us 

going during the pandemic. 

Thank You! 

 

Margo and Herbert Ligh 

In loving memory of Barton & 

Kay Ligh and Sang Mun, Lai 

Yuk & Shut Hing Hoe 

 

Sue & Jim Nicholas 

 

Steve & Jeanne Sarran 

In memory of loved ones 

 

Irma Schubert 

In memory of loved ones 


